
* Notice– We are planning on taking a short furlough April—August 2020. We would love to visit as many of our              

supporting churches as possible, as well as new churches. Please let us know if you are interested in having us come!                                 

Contact Josh at wormleyjosh@gmail.com or call my magic jack number (712) 587-0646  

Sending Church: Westwood Heights Baptist Church  / 3343 Pedersen Dr Omaha, NE 68144 / 402-333-8689 

Dear Praying Friends,                                                                   Oct 2019             

  

This month has been a difficult one. Our dear friends and mentors, the 
Stirewalts, have been going through a very challenging time. The beginning 
of July, they returned to the US for a 3 month furlough as planned. Shortly 
after their arrival, Bro. Randy was diagnosed with stage four colon cancer and 
has been unable to start chemo as he has been plagued with other health      
issues. We are praying for God’s grace upon their lives and strength during 
this time. Please pray with us for this dear couple who have faithfully been 
serving the Lord here in Kenya for almost forty-two years.  

I have been very busy teaching at the different Bible colleges and preparing for graduations in November. 
We are excited for some of the young men who will begin churches in different villages after they graduate this 
year. Please be in prayer for these men. There has been a small group of pastors I have been gathering with weekly 
as well. We are working through various books and discussing how to faithfully lead and teach in the churches God 
has given to us. Because of the sudden change in plans with the Stirewalts, we will be postponing our preparations 
to purchase land in Mombasa for the Bible college. This coming year we will rent a room or two to accommodate 
the new classes and students. We will pursue buying land next year. Thank you for praying as we continue to raise 
funds to make the purchase.  

Bethany and the children have been doing very well. We are celebrating our 5th Anniversary and Journey 
will be one in just a few short days! The year has gone by so fast! What a blessing and a privilege it is to be able to 
be parents. We thank the Lord for the godly heritage we have in both our families and hope we can be the faithful, 
loving example to our children as our parents are to us. Please pray also for my (Josh’s) mom as she has been in and 
out of the hospital a lot lately with some complications. We love you all and are so encouraged by knowing you are 
lifting our family and these needs up in prayer.  

                                Living for Eternity,  

    Josh, Bethany, Abram and Journey Wormley 


